
 

 

 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

20 July 2017 
 

(Revisions shown in bold text) 
 
 

Following the Overview and Scrutiny Board's Recommendations, a revised officer 
recommendation is submitted to Council as set out below: 
 

Revised Recommendation: 
 

3.1 That the Council amends its existing commitment and makes a new five year funding 
commitment to develop the Torbay Airshow with a commitment of up to £100,000 for 
year 1(2018);  and year 2 reducing to £90,000;  in year 3, £81,000£85,000;  in year 4 
and £73,000£80,000; and in year 5 £66,000.  These figures represent a 10% 
reduction year on year in the Council’s investment in the Airshowremaining 4 
years;  and 

   
3.2 That the Torbay Airshow Working Party be instructed to consider how the 

Airshow can provide an opportunity to create greater benefits which support 
the Council's broader corporate objectives (including providing opportunities 
for the Council's Looked After Children) and its terms of reference be updated 
accordingly. 
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